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WELCOME 
to 

Broken Bow Evangelical Free Church 

May 20, 2018 

Our Mission:  Leading People Into A 
Growing Relationship With Jesus Christ 

Our Vision:  Empowered by CHRIST 
                                     Giving HELP 
                       HOPE 
                           and a loving HOME 
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Opening Song  Come Now Almighty King 
 
 
Welcome and Announcements 
 
 
Worship Songs  To God Be the Glory  #66 
    Praise God In His Sanctuary  #7-10 
    Open the Eyes of My Heart 
 
 
Scripture Reading         John 2:13-22  Page    887 SP 
              Page  1054 LP 
 
Offering 
 
 
Children are dismissed for Childrenôs Church in Room A 
 
 
Message          Series: Living the Gospel 
    Guest Speaker: 
    Pastor of Worship - Doug Stewart 
 
 
Closing Song           Wonderful Grace of Jesus  #198 

 

        

      Church Staff: 

  Senior Pastor     Pastor Tim Peterson 
        Email:  royaltim57@gmail.com 
        Cell:  308-440-2039 
  Worship Pastor   Doug Stewart 
        Email:  doug@bowefc.org 
        Home Phone:  308-872-6537 
  Office Manager    Geri Johnson   
                                 Email:  secretary@bowefc.org 
 

    Church Office Hours  9:00 AM ï 5:00 PM   Mon.-Thurs. 
    2079 Memorial Drive, PO Box 544, Broken Bow, NE 68822 308-872-3000 

TODAYôS WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
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  8:00 AM Praise Team Practice 
  9:00 AM Prayer 
  9:30 AM Adult Sunday School 
  9:30 AM Childrenôs Sunday School 
  9:30 AM Broken Bow Care and Rehab Church Service 
10:45 AM Worship Service  
  6:30 PM Warriors (Sr. High Youth) in the Challenge Center 

 

Sunday School Class Schedules - Posted throughout the facilities. 
 
Visitors - If you are visiting with us today, we would like to give you a 

Welcome Packet and a booklet called ñThe God Questionsò. In 
the Welcome Packet you will learn more about Broken Bow E-
Free Church and all of our ministries.  Welcome Packets and the 
booklet are available on the Information Table in the lobby or ask 
an Usher or Greeter for assistance. Thanks for worshiping with 
us today. 

 

Nursery - Is available for any infants and toddlers under the age of 3.  
The nursery is located off of the Activities Room in Rooms D and 
E. 

 

Childrenôs Church - Is available for children ages 3 through 1st grade 
in Room A.  Children will be dismissed prior to the sermon.  

 

Childrenôs Bulletins - Are available in the foyer and contain Bible ac-
tivity pages for kids. The green ones are for ages 3-6 and the 
blue ones are for ages 7-12. 

 

Song Sheets - If you have a hard time seeing the words on the 
screen, yellow song sheets are available in the foyer. 

 

Questions - Ushers are available to answer questions or to help find 
what you are looking for. 

 

Watch and Listen Online - If you cannot make it to church or if you 
are visiting out of town, you can still be a part of the Worship 
Service by watching the live broadcast at www.bowefc.org. You 
can also watch or listen to previously recorded services. 

TODAYôS ACTIVITIES 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
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Financial Report  
So grateful for the generous, giving hearts of this church body! 

 May 13th Giving $6,461 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 VBS Pre-Registration - We are now taking pre-
registration for this yearôs VBS, ñShipwrecked - 
where kids discover how Jesus rescues us through 
lifeôs storms!ò Forms are available in the Foyer and 
on our churchôs website. VBS will be the week of 
June 4th - 8th from 9:00 AM - Noon and is open 
for all children entering Kindergarten through 6th 
Grade this Fall. Each family that pre-registers by 
Thursday, May 24th, will receive a FREE VBS 
music CD.   

Kansas City - Who Is God? 
 

On June 10th through 14th, the Warriors Youth 
Group will be going to Bridge of Hope to lead day 
camps for the children.  In past years they were 
able to be part of sharing Christ with over 60 kids.  

This year they are blessed with the same opportunity.  On Wednesday, 
June 14th, in the evening, they will be sharing in a community barbe-
que.  They are in need of help to purchase the supplies needed to pro-
vide this outreach in the Bridge of Hope Community.  Please consider 
helping them reach Kansas City.  A basket is available in the Foyer if 
you would like to give any monetary donations towards the sup-
plies for the BBQ. Please put ñBBQò in the memo line if paying by 
check.  Also, there is still room for more people if you would like to 
come and help in this ministry.  Please contact Pastor Tim.  

VBS Needs:  
Decoration Needs - Boxes (all shapes and sizes), large cardboard 
pieces, spray paint (bright colors), expanding foam spray cans, pool 
noodles (they will be cut up), string of outdoor patio lights, tiki torches, 
wooden crates.  These  items will be returned to you.  Please label 
with your name and place them in Room 6.  Contact Kari Pelster 
with any questions.  There is a sign-up sheet for decorating time 
slots on the table in the Foyer. 
 

Snack Needs - A sign-up sheet is available on the table in the Foyer.  
Contact Carlene Albin with questions. 
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Serving Today: 
   Nursery: :  Chris and Jessica Christensen, Brianna Arguello  
   Childrenôs Church:  Kyla and Katie Olson, Shaylyn Safranek 
Ushers: Larry Schweitzer, Logan Govier, Alvin Sherbeck, Aaron Epley 
Greeters:  John and Judy Peck 
Serving Next Week: 
   Nursery:  Joseô and Araceli Hernandez, Katie and Emma Olson 
   Childrenôs Church: Michelle and Elissa Simmons, Daniel Flint 

Save the Date for ROUGH RUGGED READY - A Menôs Outreach, 
Saturday, June 16th, 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM at Arcadia Ballfield - Trotter 
Arena - Arcadia, NE.  No matter where you are in life - ROUGH or 
RUGGED...you have been chosen...are you READY to receive? FREE 
ADMISSION. RSVP by Friday, June 8th to unitetoknow@gmail.com, 
text/call:  308-202-0025.  See the flyer on the Information Bulletin 
Board for more information. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Imagine Israel - If you are interested in going on the trip to Israel that 
Broken Bow E-Free will be taking March 1st through 9th of 2020 with 
ñImagine Israelò, or have questions, please contact Pastor Tim. There 
are also brochures in the Foyer with more details.  

IMAGINE ISRAEL  
MARCH 2020 

Baptisms - We will be having a Baptism Service in the near future.  If 
anyone in your family is considering being baptized, please contact 
Pastor Tim or Doug Stewart.  

Thank You - For your giving to the 2nd Story Fund for the Chihuahua 
Mexico Church and for your prayers for this ministry.  $1,908 was giv-
en. 

Moving - Larry and Connie Schweitzer will be moving soon to Gothen-
burg to be closer to their daughter and grandkids.   
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Monday, May 21, 2018    
 3:30 PM Monday Afternoon Bible Study (Challenge Center) 
 7:00 PM Recovery (Challenge Center)  
 7:30 PM LIFE-Group for Women (at Wanda Andersonôs) 
 

 
 
Tuesday, May 22, 2018   
 6:30 AM Menôs Bible Study @ BB-EFC 
 1:30 PM Tuesday Afternoon Ladies Bible Study  
    @ Custer Heights 
 
 

 
Wednesday, May 23, 2018   
 9:30 AM Wednesday Morning Ladies Bible Study 
 

 
 
Saturday, May 26, 2018   
 7:00 AM Menôs Breakfast @ Tumbleweed Caf®  

June 
   4-8 Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School 9:00 AM - 12:00 Noon 
 11-14 Kansas City Bridge of Hope 

Birthdays and Anniversaries For May 
 Please pickup a postcard on the table in the foyer. 

THIS WEEK 

UPCOMING CALENDAR 
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ñThe prayer of a righteous man is powerful and effective.ò 

Pray for a Midwest District Church: Evangelical Free Church, 
Grant, NE,  Pastor Russell Gaar 

BB-EFC Missionary of the Week - BB-EFC Missionary of the Week 
- Paul and Janet Harkness, with AWANA in Ord, NE, write that the 
leaders at Sharps Corner Baptist Mission in South Dakota, now in their 
second year of AWANA, took a step of faith in expanding their club 
from Sparks only to offering Cubbies and T & T.  This has been a 
stretch for them since they are limited in the number of leaders availa-
ble.  But with the Lordôs direction and strength, they are getting it done.  

Dean Ostrander - Waiting to have surgery 
Ed Nohalty - Had surgery this past Tuesday 
Coeleen Witthuhn - Kim Stumpôs mom, dealing with health issues. 
Tony Millsap - Dealing with health issues. 
Carson Biltoft - 5 year old son of Kelli and Craig Safranekôs cousin - 
 Has spina bifida and had a hip surgery to create a hip socket.  
Karen Lewis - Dealing with health issues.  
Marilyn Lieurance-Smith - Dealing with health issues. 
Virginia (Ginny) Ellison - Dealing with health issues. 
Susan Grayôs brother-in-law - Dealing with health issues. 
Donna Winbolt -  Pray for her health issues. 
Johnnie Gugierrez - Upgraded to skilled care.  

Pray for: 

¶ Others who are dealing with health issues. 

¶ Others who have lost loved ones in the past year. 
 

 

PRAISE God for: 

¶ Waynard Anderson - He is doing well and in a good place 
¶ Healing received by so many of our congregation this year. 
¶ New decisions for Christ! 
¶ Church membership growth. 

Pray for Our Local Churches: BB Presbyterian Church, Broken 
Bow, NE, Pastor Gary Smith 

PRAYER AND PRAISE 

Prayer Requests -  If you have a prayer request, please let the office 
know so that we can lift you up in prayer.  Either call Pastor Tim or the 
church office or send by email to either one. 




